
WALL TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent ofSchools 

P.O. Box 1199 • 18th Avenue 
Wall, NJ 07719 

Dr. Tracy Handerhan 
Superintendent of Schools 

March 15, 2024 

Dear WTPS Community: 

As you are probably aware, our extended weather forecast is looking favorable. You may also 
be aware that the District has built in 3 emergency closingl"snow" days in this current year's 
calendar. To date, we have only used 1 "snow" day. If the mild weather continues, I will ask the 
Board of Education to approve a calendar revision at the March 26th Special Meeting. The 
proposed revisions will be as follows: Friday, March 29 (no school) and Friday, May 24 (no 
school). I am sharing this information with you at this time because March 29th is on the heels 
of the March 26th meeting and families may need advanced notice. In the event, there is an 
emergency/snow closing between March 27th and May 23rd, school will , once again, be in 
session on Friday, May 24. 

I hope that you and your families have a wonderful weekend. 

Sincere! 


